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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, May 12, 2017 10:33 AM
To: 'Tom Graf'
Subject: RE: RO0002468 2101 Williams St, San Lenadro

Hi Tom, 
Thanks for the update.  Based on the coordination issues, I’ve extended the due date to July 17th per your 
request.  It’s been changed on Geotracker already.  If you need to document the extension, this email will be 
sufficient! 
Good luck out there! 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax: 510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
 
From: Tom Graf [mailto:tom@grafcon.us]  
Sent: Friday, May 12, 2017 7:22 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org> 
Subject: RO0002468 2101 Williams St, San Lenadro 

 
Mark - we have had to delay installation of the pilot system due to coordination with the building 
tenant.  Geosyntec is currently scheduled to install and complete the pilot test later this month and in early June, 
and we request a one-month extension of the June 16, 2017 due date for the pilot test report. 
 
Thank you, 
Tom 
 
--  
Tom Graf 
GrafCon 
P.O. Box 1105 
Tiburon, CA 94920 
415-290-5034 
 
 


